
Hi everyone, 

Hope you all had a Happy and Safe New Year!  We had a small turnout for our meeting at Gold Coast, 

but had a great meeting.  I want to congratulate the following members: 

Makayla Flowers: President 

Ashley Roach: 1st Vice President 

Grace Oyer: 2nd Vice President 

Mikayla Bragg: Secretary 

Ryan Flowers: Treasurer 

Board of Directors: Sophia Bukowick, Lilly Beatty, Alexis Hart 

Youth Committee Members:  

Julie Usoff – Advisor (904) 673-0765 email: julie@usoff.net 

Judy Lemburg 

Linda Wooten 

Rachel Flowers 

Amy Bragg 

I will get contact information from everyone and make sure that it is up on the website. 

To date for our Yankee Candle Fundraiser has raised $1292.  Congrats everyone who participated. 

We have the theme for the AQHYA World Show: Piece by Piece.  We have had some suggestions, but 

please feel free to send me your thoughts on the theme.  Let us make this the best Youth World Show 

yet!!!! 

 

At the meeting on 12/29 there were lots of really great and fun ideas for fundraisers, so please be on the 

lookout for updates on the website, Facebook as well as email and text messages.  If you have not done 

so please make sure that all your memberships are up to date!  FQHA & FQHYA memberships expired on 

Dec 31st. 

 

Please know that if you have any questions, comments or concerns, please feel free to call me at (904) 

673-0765.  If I do not answer right away, please leave me a message and I will get back to you as soon as 

I possibly can. 

I am looking forward to a great 2015! 

Sincerely 

Julie Usoff 


